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Neta

Subject: FW: áôâñåñ øåàéí òåìí ëì äùðä

Dear  " Pegasus "leaders,  

 
Having returned from Vietnam and Cambodia on Thursday December 22nd, I wish to tell you that you have 
a most wonderful tour guide -  OFER ARAD. 
In spite of the fact that I took ill on this trip while in the North of in Vietnam, missing a few of the touring 
days to the ethnic villages and the rice terraces, after discussing with Ofer all options I decided to continue 
and complete the trip, including Cambodia. Ofer's personal attention and concern were the determining 
factor.  

I was not the only one who got this  " red carpet "treatment  - unfortunately many took ill on this trip. 
Altogether this was a trip where the guide was the main factor for success. 

 
Treasure him before he switches professions again!!! 
 
Rosalie Ber 

 


